
CRYSTAL PARK
VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT

JANUARY 2012 MONTHLY
UPDATE

1. Incidents: We had one call this month for a smoke investigation which turned out to be
unfounded. CPVFD volunteers continued to support numerous other calls in Manitou Springs
this last month to help maintain our proficiency as a FireRescueEMS organization.

2. Grant (AFG) Update: Received word that we were not selected for the AFG 2011 grant we
submitted for 6 new radios.  VFA grant period has opened.  We were informed that we may be
able to receive additional funds with this 50/50 split grant that could go towards the Tender.

3. CPVFD “5th Anniversary” Celebration Planned:  On February 18th, we are planning a
celebration of our five year anniversary.  We will have an open house format where residents
can come and go, ask questions, and display our equipment.
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